
From: Craig Brandum
To: Planning
Subject: APPEAL
Date: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 6:27:45 PM

This message is from an External Source. Use caution when deciding to open attachments, click links, or
respond.

Our neighbors have applied to put an 8 foot hedge between our homes. They have already
installed a 6 foot 6 inch fence that has diminished our sunlight and because of that one of our
trees will need to be removed. Which is actually helping in privacy for both us and them. We
understand that they want privacy however their acts have limited our ability to have any
views and sunlight. We have concerns that with any other obtrusion that our property will be
compromised and the value will be diminished. As a property owner we have rights to enjoy
ours without any intrusion. 
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